
Fred S. Teeboom
24 Cheyenne Drive
Nashua, NH 03063

(603) 889-2316

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429
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Re: DW 11-026; City of Nashua, et al.-Acquisition of Pennichuck Corporation and
DW 04-048; City of Nashua-Petition for Valuation Pursuant to RSA 38:9

Ref: Commission Letter April 28, 2011

Dear Ms. Howland:

Responding to Commission’s inquiry by letter dated 28 April 2011, Intervenor Fred S. Teeboom
does not object to the Commission discontinuing the designation of Mark Naylor as a staff
advocate in this consolidated proceeding.

Mr. Naylor has recognized expertise with the PUC rate setting model. Considering the complex
and unconventional financial arrangements proposed by the Joint Petitioners under DW 11-026,
it is essential that the Commission receive Mr. Naylor’s unrestricted advise on all positions
advocated.

26 May, 2011

cc: Service List (DW 04-048 and DW 11-026)


